
Friday 1st May 2020 

 

  Dear Andreas class, 

 

                         I hope you are all well and keeping safe. I know it’s strange and different at the moment, but 
I’m sure your family have explained why it is important that we don’t come into school. I miss you all and 
hope you are all enjoying your time at home.  

 

It has been strange for me to organise learning for you to complete at home, knowing that I can’t do it with 
you. I’ve enjoyed it though, especially when I imagine what fun you could have creating themed poems 
and making animal habitats. Here’s a poem about my favourite animal: 

5 Little Bunnies 

One little bunny saw some grass to chew, 

He met a friend there and that made two. 

 

Two little bunnies hopped to a tree, 

Along came another and that made three. 

 

Three little bunnies wanted one more, 

Found one soon and that made four. 

 

Four little bunnies found a bee hive, 

Spied another bunny and that made five! 

 

Don’t worry if some days you don’t do a lot of learning, but when you do, make sure you try your best and 
don’t forget our magic word…YET! It would be great if you could try and read every day and remember to 
talk about what you have read. Most of all though, enjoy this time with your family and try your best to 
help them.  

 

I hope you enjoyed the Easter weekend and didn’t eat too many treats! I was pleased the sun was out so 
that I could spend some time sorting out the flowers in my garden. It’s a shame the rain has started, but 
the water will be really good for the grass and flowers.  

 

I have also been sewing, I’ve made an owl welcome sign for my front door. It reminded me of you all 
sewing your dragon calendars and how you were very resilient with the challenge of threading the needle! 
I do really enjoy sewing and I remember telling you all that the more you practise the more progress you 
will make and the easier you will find things especially when threading a needle!  

 

Plus, I was thinking about world book day and how fantastic everyone looked in their costumes. So, I 
decided to include our class photo to help you to remember what we have done this year. 



 

 

I wonder what wonderful things you have been doing and learning about. I hope you are all staying safe 
and remembering to wash your hands. I really miss learning with you all and can’t wait to see you all again.  

 

Stay Safe 

From  

Mrs McMeiken 

 


